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PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

  ñFill us at daybreak with your mercy, that all 
our days we may sing for joy.ò 

                                                   Psalm 90:14 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat.  January 5  4:30 p.m.  
Sun. January 6 9:00 a.m.  
               11:00 a.m. Pro popoli 
Mon.  January 7 8:00 a.m. Special intentions 
Tue.  January 8 8:00 a.m.                
Wed.  January 9 8:00 a.m.  
Thur. January 10 8:00 a.m.  
Fri. January 11  8:00 a.m.  
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WOMENôS PRAYER GROUP 

Second and fourth Fridays of the month, 10:30 a.m. 
 

Contact Mary Ellen Byrnes for more information and  

location (509) 747-6603. 
 

QUILTING GROUP 

Wednesdays, 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m., Pearson Hall 
 

This multi-parish group consists of new and experienced 

quilters. Over the last ten years, this group has made  

hundreds of baby quilts for Catholic Charities and lap 

quilts for nursing home residents. No quilting experience is 

necessary as we will gladly teach you.  
 

PRAYER SHAWL KNITTERS 

First Thursday of the month, 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

This group of dedicated knitters has delivered more than 

400 shawls to parishioners and friends. Each shawl  

provides comfort after a loss or in time of illness or  

recovery.  

 

FAITH FORMATION 

Ivana Ackermann, Director of Religious Education 

(509) 747-7972 or imullner@dioceseofspokane.org 
 

SOUTHWEST CATHOLIC YOUTH GROUP  
 

St. Augustine, Our Lady of Lourdes 

and Sacred Heart parishes welcome 

all teenagers to Southwest Catholic 

Youth (SWCY). The diocese is 

working hard to offer youth  

different ways to get to know Christ 

and connect with others through their Catholic Faith. 

All 6th through 12th graders are invited to participate in 

the various events and programs we have for them.  
 

Last Minute Christmas Party! 

Friday, January 11, 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
 

Letôs celebrate Christmas as long as we can before we 

slide back into Ordinary Time. Christmas games,  

cookie baking, and Kristmas Karol Karaoke will all be 

part of the fun.  

 

Ice Skating at the Ribbon 

Sunday, January 20, time TBD 

With St. Peter Parish. More information to come.  
 

Inter-Youth Group Laser Tag 

Sunday, February 17, time TBD 

Join youth from around the diocese in the ultimate laser 

tag match-up. More information to come.  
 

Catholic Youth Conference (CYC) 

Friday through Sunday, March 1 - 3  

For high school students. Sign up by February 6.  

ST. AUGUSTINE MUSIC MINISTRY 

Janet McCullough, Music Director 

(509) 842-2176 or jmccullough@dioceseofspokane.org 
 

Please contact Janet for information about the music  

program, including cantors, instrumentalists and choirs. 

WELCOME! 

Tom Bro, Plant Manager 

(509) 747-4421, tbro@dioceseofspokane.org 
 

We are pleased to welcome Tom Bro to our 

St. Augustine Parish staff. Tom is a Spokane 

native and grew up on the South Hill. He is 

replacing Ron Crawley, who retired at the end 

of December. We thank Ron for his years of 

service to the parish and wish him well in retirement.  



2018 ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 

As of December 27: $102,175 

Percent of Parish Goal: 127%; Parish participation: 49% 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

Guatemala 
 

$       0.00 

$       0.00 

$     25.00 

$   383.00 

$3,281.00 

Weekly Collection  
 

$    8,862.00 

$  13,786.00 

$  10,121.00 

$  53,473.00 

$219,816.85 

 

Week of December 23 

December 24 and 25 

Week of December 30 

Total December Offertory 

Fiscal Year to date (July ó18—Junó19) 

Childrenôs 
 

$     16.00 

$   263.00 

$       0.00 

$   394.00 

$1,133.85 

Poor 
 

$     670.00 

$       75.00 

$       60.00 

$  1,415.00 

$10,169.00 

Thank you to all in the parish who have 

supported the works of the diocese 

through the Annual Catholic Appeal. To 

make a pledge, please place a check in 

the collection basket at Mass or  

support the ACA online at  

dioceseofspokane.org.  
 

Remember, any contributions received beyond our goal are 

returned to the parish. We are grateful for your support! 

HEARTS ON FIRE MENôS CONFERENCE 

Build Wisely 

Saturday, January 26, 2019, 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

Mirabeau Park Hotel & Convention Center 
 

WHOLEHEARTED WOMENôS GATHERING 

Little Girl, Arise! 

Saturday, February 9, 2019, 7:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

St. Thomas More Parish 
 

Join others from around the diocese for a day of inspiration, 

faith, fellowship, and fun. Register for either conference at 

dioceseofspokane.org.  

 

 

 

 

BISHOP & THE VICARS RADIO SHOW 

Campus Ministry, Parts I and II 

With Fr. Paul Heric, Fr. David Kruse and Fr. Lucas Tomson 

 

 

 

 

Diocesan priests who serve at three area colleges - Eastern 

Washington, Whitworth, and Washington State - sit down 

with Bishop Daly and discuss the Catholic evangelization 

movement and how it is gathering momentum on their  

campuses. Also discussed are the challenges they face 

with the prevalence of anxiety impacting the lives of their      

students. Links to all recordings are on our website.  

ST. GIANNA GUILD - RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY 

Walk for Life, Saturday, January 12 
 

 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER/ENRICHMENT GROUP 

Saturday, February 9, 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

CATALDO CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Cataldo Drama Presents: Seussical, Jr!  

January 16 & 17, 7:00 p.m., Ferris Auditorium  

 

 

 

 

The talented Cataldo Drama students are working hard to put 

on a great show! Parishioners are encouraged to attend and 

support our school. 
 

Cataldo School Open Houses: January 25 & February 22 

Want to learn more about Cataldo Catholic School?   Come to 

an Open House on Friday, January 25 or Friday, February 22, 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Contact Anita Condon at  

(509) 624-8759 to reserve a spot.  

 

Catholic Schools Week: January 27 - February 1 

Join us as we celebrate and support this important ministry of 

our Church.  

The parish St. Gianna Guild is organizing 

St. Augustine parishioners to participate in 

the Walk for Life, Saturday, January 12. 

Join others from the parish and throughout 

the diocese for Mass with Bishop Daly at 

10:00 a.m. at Our Lady of Lourdes  

Cathedral. Activities and rally will follow in Riverfront 

Park at 11:00 a.m.  
 

The St. Gianna Guild fosters within our parish community 

awareness of the dignity and sanctity of human life, from 

conception to natural death. If you would like more  

information about this guild or the Walk for Life, contact  

Maria Leaver, Laura Lucas or Bob Sestero at  

(509) 747-4421.  

This new parish group is off to a great 

start. Thank you to Bishop Skylstad and 

Monsignor Steiner for being guest  

speakers. We meet in Pearson Hall. Let us 

know if you will be utilizing the available 

childcare. Contact Sly Chatman at  

(509) 951-2570 for more information.  


